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Number: A13/2023 Date:   5 September 2023 

 

Drop-in sessions during Administrator visit to Cocos 

I am looking forward to returning to the Cocos (Keeling) Islands next week for my second visit as 

Administrator, to engage further with community, business and government stakeholders. 

My visit will take place from 12-15 September. While on Cocos, I will be having community drop-in 

sessions on both West and Home Island, giving you the opportunity to meet with me in person and raise 

any questions or concerns you may have.  

All interested residents are encouraged to attend the sessions, with the dates and times listed below: 

West Island 

 3pm – 5pm on Wednesday, 13 September at the CKI Community Resource Centre 

Home Island 

 12:30pm – 2:15pm on Thursday, 14 September at the Home Island Cyclone Shelter 

While on island, I will also meet with the Shire, local cultural, community and business organisations, and 

attend the Emergency Management Committee meeting.  

For further information, please contact the Administrator’s Office on 

iotadministrator@infrastructure.gov.au 

 

Farzian Zainal 

Administrator of Christmas Island and the Cocos (Keeling) Islands 

 

mailto:iotadministrator@infrastructure.gov.au

